
 

Mentor-Mentee Interaction Session Report 

Date: 13-12-2023 

Introduction: 

The Mentor-Mentee Interaction Session, organized on 12-12-23 at 10.30 a.m.  in Auditorium for MCA I 
Year I semester 2023 Admitted Batch, served as a crucial component of our MCA college's mentorship 
program. The session was arranged following the directives from the Head of the Department to 
enhance the mentor-mentee relationship and gather valuable insights from both parties. 

Event Highlights: 

Welcome and Introduction: 

The session commenced with a warm welcome and an introduction to the mentorship program's 
objectives and expectations. 

Overview of Mentor-Mentee Program: 

A comprehensive overview of the mentorship program was presented, emphasizing the importance of 
effective communication and mutual support. 

Distribution of Interaction Forms: 

Each mentee received an interaction form designed to capture their expectations, concerns, and goals  

Mentor-Guided Form Filling: 

Faculty members actively participated in guiding their respective mentees through the form-filling 
process. This hands-on approach ensured mentees felt supported and understood. 

Open Forum for Questions and Discussion: 

An open forum allowed mentees to pose questions and facilitated discussions with their respective 
mentors on expectations, potential challenges, and strategies for a supportive learning process. 

The session concluded with a networking opportunity, providing mentors and mentees a chance 
to connect on a more personal level, fostering a sense of community. 



Faculty Responsibilities: 

Faculty members played a pivotal role in guiding mentees through the form-filling process, ensuring 
accurate and comprehensive information was provided. 

A commitment to maintaining records of the interaction forms for their assigned mentees was 
reiterated, emphasizing the importance of this information for ongoing mentorship activities. 
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Conclusion: 
The Mentor-Mentee Interaction Session was a resounding success, promoting a positive and supportive 
atmosphere essential for effective mentorship. Faculty members' active participation and dedication 
significantly contributed to the success of this event. 
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